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Dear Representative Nathanson and Committee members, 

 

I'm writing to express my support of HB4115.  Lack of transparency in handling of 

state funds no doubt makes the jobs of those responsible for that much easier. 

However, it makes the job of ensuring we are addressing climate change more 

difficult.   Even if every one of our jobs became twice as difficult in order to address 

climate change, there's still no question that it would be the right thing to do.  At this 

point, every single policy decision that affects climate response counts.   We are out 

of corners to cut. 

 


